
 

 

 

 

Bus Rider Code of Conduct 

Safety is the top concern when School Age Children ride the SAC busses. The following rules are the Bus Rider 
Code of Conduct that all SAC children who ride the busses will abide by. The Code of Conduct will be read on 
every bus so that each child is aware. 

 

1. Seatbelts will be worn AT ALL TIMES. Seatbelts must be tightened. Playing with the seatbelts (swinging 
them around, throwing them over the seat) is not allowed. 
 

2. The SAC Bully Policy is in effect on the bus. 
 

3. Normal conversation voices will be used. 
 

4. Pencils, pens or anything with a point must stay in backpacks while on the bus. 
 

5. All personal toys, music players belong at home. 
 

6. While loading and unloading the bus, children will wait for staff to give directions. Children must WALK 
to and from the bus. 
 

7. Parents will inform the SAC site if their child will not be on the bus. 
 
Thank you all for following the Bus Rider Code of Conduct. Safety is the top concern. Deviations from 
this Code of Conduct could result in suspension from the bus. 
 

For any questions, please contact: 
 

Christopher Campbell 
CYSS Administrator 

270-412-5453 


